
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

You will recall that in early 2021 as a sign of appreciation for the various restrictions placed on the Club by Government the General 
Committee (GC) approved a Food and Beverage Credit to Members. Regretfully, Members use of the Club has continued to be 
subject to Government restrictions until recently, and as a further sign of appreciation, the GC have now approved a Food and 
Beverage Discount (F&BD).

The F&BD will provide Members with a discount amounting to 50% off your in-house dining, up to a maximum amount which has 
been weighted so it reflects subscriptions paid as follows:

Spend HK$2,000 for a maximum discount of HK$1,000 for the following categories of membership:

Full Members (including Life Members) 
Sports Preferred Members
Sports Subscriber Associates 
Temporary Preferred Members (TP)
Lady Associates 

Spend HK$800 for a maximum discount of HK$400 for the following categories of membership:

Junior Associate Members (21-27 years of age)
Sports Debenture Associate Members 

Spend HK$110 for a maximum discount of HK$55 for Junior Associate Members (under 21 years of age).   

The F&BD is subject to the following conditions:

• The F&BD will be valid from 1st July 2022 to 30th November 2022. Any credit balance after 30th November 2022 will be lost and 
cannot be carried forward.

• The F&BD will only apply to in-house dining at the Club's F&B Outlets namely, Sportsman’s Bar, Captain’s Bar, Family Lounge Bar, 
Chairman’s Bar, Restaurant, Coffee Shop and Pool Bar. 

• The F&BD will not apply to spending at the Club Sports Shop, Club Kiosk (including any takeaway wine orders or The Butcher’s 
Block), Club Events, Section/DSA/Society Events, Private Events or any other special promotion items.

• The F&BD cannot be used together with any promotion, vouchers or discount offers.

• Please note that no physical coupons will be issued to you. The Accounts Department will apply the F&BD to your monthly 
statement and will credit your account accordingly each month up to the end of November 2022 and/or until the maximum credit 
has been spent.

So, please come down to the Club and use the F&B outlets to receive the F&BD to your account. All you need to do is sign the bill 
and a discount equivalent to 50% of the bill will be applied to your account up to the maximum amounts stated above.

Once again, thank you for your support.  Please stay safe and healthy.

Yours sincerely

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Family Member Associates
Consular Associates 
National Sports Association Associates
Corporate Nominees
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